LANDFILL COULD BE IN OUR BACKYARD FOR 15 MORE YEARS

I testified to the Planning Commission on Wednesday- October 5. See my testimony

Photo depicts Tom Berg testifying before the Planning Commission 10/5/2011 to oppose the landfill extension.

Another hearing on the landfill is taking place this Monday at Spm in the Mayor's Conference Room at
Honolulu Hale. This is a really poorly written hearing notice. Rest assured I will also be there to testify
and give them a dose of reason and object to the landfill expansion and other schemes they are doing

to mastermind the landfill never go away in the Leeward Coast as it is a money maker for the city. See

hearing notice


http://www.councilmanberg.com/pdfs/wgsl_public_hearing_101011.pdf
http://www.councilmanberg.com/pdfs/landfill_100711.pdf

